General Meeting was called to order by Pres. John Siciliano at 8:10 P.M.
· Bob Couto read the Secretary's Report; it was voted on and accepted as read.
· Jeff Lees read the Treasurer's Report that was also voted on and accepted as read…
· The general checking account has $32,169 and the concessions’ checking account is at $12,054. 
· Total accounts $44,224. 
· Sponsor signs/team sponsors committee narrowed list down and renewals were sent out…
· New signs will cost only $200 (MLL actual cost now reduced to $86).
·  Potential sponsor letters will go out 2/8 per John Siciliano.
· Opening Day will be April 14th; the league voted to approve Opening Day Ceremonies and games for all leagues starting Sat, April 14th; but only Majors and AAA will play games during the first week of the season - the rest of the league will resume their schedule beginning Sat, April 21st.
· Field Clean-Up Day will be March 31st.
· Director reports: 
· Skeeter (Majors) - Major League practice schedule by March mtg
· Joe (Minors) - AAA emailed 2011 mgrs
· Rich (Safety Officer) - Safety Plan being revised, pins to be ordered
· Scott (Purchasing Agent) - Ordering Major League hats soon
· Bob C (Secretary) - Sent “Thank You” to Ocean Spray for 2 laptop donation
· Gary (Player Agent) - Registration slow, 50% estimate
· John Cannavo (VP) - Ump evals to be coordinated
· Tim H (Umpire in Chief – Minors) – Jr. Ump search in paper/website
· Jackie (Fundraising) - Updated fundraiser efforts
· John Siciliano met with Parks Dept ($5/player fee) to be paid by 3/15 once total # of eligible players is determined; estimate for league could be between $1,000 - $1,500.
· Opening Day Coordinator requested; posted notice on website. 
· Discussed 2012 coaching training deck of cards.
· Discussed security camera for concession stand; Bob C to follow up with Chris Reed.
· Discussed AAA uniform upgrade to Major League quality - use 2 extra sets of uniforms from defunct Hideaway and Kelly's teams (if sponsors renew team sponsorship)…
· Voted and approved upgrade.
· Uniforms will need to be collected; Joe to coordinate with AAA managers.
· Brief Major League manager discussion was held between 9 managers - Paul Anderson was not present.

General Meeting adjourned 9:05 P.M.
Respectfully submitted, 
Bob Couto, Secretary
